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School Mass 

Thank you to    

Ms Esau & Miss Jones 

for their                                   

‘Love One Another’ 

Mass last week.                          

Dear God, Help us to live 

and love like your Son, 

Jesus    

 Amen 

 

 

Please join us for our 

Year 2 Transition Mass 

this Thursday, 18th July 

at 9.30am 

Mass will be led by                    

Year 2  & Year 4                  

will attend. 

 

 

  

 

“Open up your 

heart and listen to 

what God is telling 

you”. 

Pope Francis. 

Nursery—Year 5                                        

Report Drop-In                                            

We will be having a                                 

’Drop-in Session’ on                                    

Friday 19th July                                        

If you need to discuss anything with 

your child’s teacher about                               

their report.                                                         

The session will start at                                

1.30pm and finish promptly at 3.10pm. 

Summer Sport Activities                                      
We want our pupils to stay active over 

the summer holidays, Southwark Council  
have information on a range of sports 

and activities that are taking place in the 
local area. Southwark Council has                        

collated this information at 
www.southwark.gov.uk/SummerOfSport

. 
  

Year 6 Rocks 

Our amazing, wonderful Year 6 pupils have 

worked so hard these last few weeks, learning 

lines and songs for the two performances  of 

‘Shakespeare Rocks’ that took place last 

week. They were a bit nervous but soon              

settled into their roles. The audience of               

Parents, Carers, & Governors were soon                   

enjoying the jokes and singing along to the 

songs!  

Thank you to Ms Sonia & Miss Naidoo, for 

directing the play, to Miss Julie & Mrs Smith 

for helping with costumes, props and all                           

the backstage work. 

Cycle Training                                                                                                               

30 Year 5 pupils took part in cycle 

training everyday last week. Two 

trainers taught two groups each                          

morning and afternoon. The children 

were taught in the playgrounds before             

progressing out on the local roads. 

Thanks to Cycle Confident, they are 

now more confident & much safer 

when riding their bikes. 

 

 

 

NSPCC                                                            

The NSPCC returned to lead two              

assemblies. Thanks to you, your 

friends, and your children we 

raised an amazing                              

£1548.00 to date. 

 

Summer Celebration 

Tuesday 16th July 

Don’t forget to come to school dressed 

as your favourite animal,                                

an eco-warrior or                                         

environmental superhero.                                                               

Remember we will be dancing so wear 

sensible shoes with your costume! 
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Thursday 18th July                                           

Year 2 Transition Mass at 9.30am                                   

Year 6 BBQ  - 6pm                                            

Friday 19th July                                       

Report Drop-In                                

Nursery—Year 5                            

1.30pm—3.10pm in the Annexe 

                                          

Wednesday 24th July                                      

Whole School /                                       

Year 6 Leavers Mass                                      

in church at 9.30am 

School closes at 2pm please                    

collect your child/ children on 

time. Thank you. 

St. Claire  

   

                                                

Monday                                                              

PE Club: Mrs Cross                          

3.45-4.45pm                                                        

Multi-Sports: Year 1                     

3.45pm—5pm                                                      

Tuesday                                                   

Cross Stitch: Mrs Cross                          

3.45-4.45pm                                                                              

Football (Girls) Mr Bobby                           

3.45pm—4.30pm                                          

Multi-Sports: Year 2                         

3.45pm—5pm                                                                                                      

Wednesday                                                       

Ukelele Lessons: Ms Deborah                      

3.30pm-4.30pm                                                            

Football (Boys): Mr Bobby                         

3.30pm-4.30pm                                               

Cricket Club 3.45pm—5pm                                                                                                                                                          

Thursday                                                    

Basketball Club: Year 4             

3.45pm—5pm 

Gardening Club: Mrs Cross    

3.45pm-4.30pm                                                                                                                                                                                                             

Friday                                                            

Violin Lessons: Mr Adam                   

3.45pm—4.45pm                                       

Athletics: Year 5                                 

3.45pm—5pm   

REMINDER                                      

There is                                                   

NO                                                         

girls or boys football                              

next week.                                                                                                                                 

  

 

 KS1 KS2 Total  

St. 

Francis  
40 70 110 

St. 

Claire  
40 80 120 

St. 

Mary 
50 50 100 

St.            

Joseph 
50 40 90 

Nursery Ire  Chinwe 

F1 Samuel  Leo 

F2 Ashley  Valentina 

R1 Dunstant  Enoch  

R2 Keisy  Daniel  

A1 Lordylia  Ellis 

A2 Ellis-Patrick Anne-Marie 

N1 Rafael  Rosio  

N2 Sarah  Kimberly  

C1 Zahraphina  Mercy  

C2 Mary  Deborah  

I1 Cristian  Precious  

I2 Nathaniel  Mariam  

S1 Yazmeen  Joshua  

S2 Mary  Manuella  

Onike   Nursery  

Markaila  F1  

Quesnel  F2  

Eloise  R1  

Mirabella  R2  

Emily  A1  

Quadri A2  

Nicole  N1  

Paula N2  

Malcolm  C1  

Vera C2  

Richard I1  

Marcos  I2  

Abegale  S1  

Destiny  S2  

  Lakhisa   

Class C2                     

Stephen         

Class N1                                                                                

Manuella                  

Class N2 

 

School closes on 

Wednesday 24th July                                        

At 2pm 

Please collect your                                            

children on time  

 

      Stars   

      of the  

      Week 


